
 

 

Four Teens Injured in Early Morning Crash 

April 21, 2019 

 

On Sunday, April 21, 2019, at 12:31 a.m., Washington County Sheriff’s Office deputies responded to an 

injury crash near the intersection of SW Tile Flat Road and SW 

Grabhorn Road in unincorporated Beaverton. It was reported 

that two vehicles collided head-on and that at least two people 

were trapped inside of a 1986 Audi 400. Personnel from 

Tualatin Valley Fire & Rescue arrived with deputies and began 

working to extricate three passengers from the Audi. 

During the investigation, deputies learned the Audi was 

traveling eastbound on SW Tile Flat Road and a 1998 Toyota 

Camry was traveling westbound. The driver of the Toyota lost 

control of his vehicle while attempting to negotiate a curve and 

went into the oncoming lane, colliding head-on with the Audi. Four teenager passengers, all of whom 

were riding in the Audi, were transported to area hospitals. The extent of their injuries is currently 

unknown.  

Deputies do not believe that speed or intoxication were factors in the crash.  

 


